Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 8:12 AM

To: 'kuexiongb6l@hotmail.com'

Cc: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) (paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us); St Martin, Scott (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 705 Farrington Street - Tax Assessment

Attachments: 705 Farrington St.Photos.1-9-14.pdf

705 Farrington Street, Project File No. J1407A, Assessment No. 148517
Hello Mr. Xiong,

This is to confirm that on April 15, 2014 Legislative Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond, reviewed your appeal and
reviewed photos taken by City inspector and she recommended that the City Council approves the assessment due to
the fact that from looking at the photographs of the snow and record stating that a letter was sent out to you on Jan 3,
2014 with a compliance date of Jan 6 and was rechecked on Jan 8 and the snow was not in compliance which generated
a work order to have the City crew removed the snow on January 9. There was no returned mail and there was no
evidence that the walk has been shoveled at all based on the height of the snow in the photos and it only showed
people trampling down where they were walking through. Here attached are photos inspector took.

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 21, 2014 at 5:30 p.m.
in Room 300 Council Chambers or since you are out of town until June 15, | can have the hearing officer layover the
matter to June 18. Please let me know if you wish to do so otherwise, it will go to Council on May 21 as is.

Mai Vang

Coordinator for Legislative Hearings
City Council Offices

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Direct: 651-266-8563

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585
mai.vang @ci.stpaul.mn.us
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